
 

Community Connection 

 

As we have closed out the first month of the Spring 2023 
semester, the Office of Residence Life hopes everyone has 
settled into their spaces and has gotten acclimated to their 
classes. We hope the month of February provides you with 
time to get involved on campus while continuing to excel 
academically and personally.   

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our 
service to you, offering information about resources and 
policies while providing you with important information 
about the community the Office of Residence Life. 
You may also find out more about residential living our 
website at http://www.kean.edu/reslife.  

What else to expect: Information on how to submit a Work 
Order, Fall 2023 Room Selection dates, Summer Assistant 
Hiring, and much more! If interested in getting involved, be 
sure to visit Cougar Link for programming and events! 
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RSS Office: 908-737-1700 

reslife@kean.edu 

Campus Police:  

908-737-4800 

Follow Us on Social Media 

@keanreslife 
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